

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

November 11, 2018

Masses for the Week

Saturday	Joseph LaFera	5:00pm
Sunday	People of the Parish	8:00am
Sunday	Aida Scelia	10:00am
Monday	St. Josaphat	9:00am
	Lucy Priolo	
Tuesday	St Frances Xavier	8:00am
	Cabrini	
	Robert LaFera	
Wednesday	Evelyn Russell	5:15pm
Thursday	Ken Kennedy	8:00am
Friday	Edwin Gerlack	5:30pm
Saturday	George & Ann	5:00pm
•	Jerkowski	-

Please Pray for Our Sick

Fanny Bonventre, Herb Cahill, Lorraine DeFelicis Billye Doria, Sr. Maureen Jerkowski, Fred Kimlin, Maureen Krom, Lynne Lazzaro, Mary McNamara, Frank Merrill, Tony Peralta, Joe & Virginia Petras, Betty Schilt, Alice Theiss, Thomas Vavrinec, Irene Waddell, Luisa Walsh, Amelia Zak

Please Pray for Our Deceased Frank Cahill & Dennis McCarthy

Tithing \$4,191.00 All Saints \$495.00



Veteran's Day

Veteran's Day is being observed on November 12th. Mass is at 9:00am. Veterans Day is a time

for us to pay our respects to those who have served. For one day, we can join everyone around the nation and stand united in respect for our veterans.

Thanksgiving Mass

Our Thanksgiving Day Mass will be at 9am Thursday, November 22nd and will include an offertory procession with symbolic gifts and the distribution of blessed bread after

Mass, to be taken home and shared at the Thanksgiving table with a special prayer—an old custom. We ask that everyone make it to Mass who can, since celebrating Mass as a community is the perfect way available to us of thanking God for the blessings we've received.

Come join us so that, together we may offer a joyful thanksgiving to the Lord

Novena in Honor of St. Peregrine

Our special novena in honor of St. Peregrine, the patron of people who suffer from cancer, will be concluding on Sunday November 11th with a blessing with a relic of St. Peregrine. There are still prayer cards available.

A Big Raffle Thank You

We would like to Thank the parish for once again coming out and helping us reach our Raffle goal. We were able to sell 223 tickets this year and after expenses, we had a profit of \$10,039. We wish to thank those who helped us set up and serve the dinner (you all know who you are!) we appreciated all your help with serving and then those who helped clean up. We couldn't have done it without you! Special thank you goes out to Jim Jerkowski at the Postage Inn for once again preparing a delicious meal, Karen Anderer for the scrumptious desserts, Attilio Contini, Anthony Tampone and Berenice FitzGerald for selling tickets for several weeks after the Masses. And of course a very special thank you to Debbie Gottstine & Lisa Jerkowski who made the event possible. We have a wonderful parish family, God Bless.

Congratulations to our 2018 Raffle Winners. We thank them for being loyal supporters of our parish. and also want to thank everyone who bought a raffle ticket toward the goal of supporting the parish.

\$150 Winners

Frank Lange, Jim & Kay Peischel, Brooke Bair, Barbara Craine,

\$500 Winners

Tampone Family, Collette Fehring, Perry & Diane Soule, Abigail Brenkach

\$1,000 Winners

Hal & Chickie Sampson, Jim & Kay Peischel \$5,000 Winner

Fred & Ellen Barreto

Along with our 4 early bird winners: Matt Silverman, Linda Liggan, Joe Wade, Louis Lange

Weekly Offering Envelopes

Your weekly contribution envelopes will have a new look. We have changed companies and you will be receiving the new envelopes in mid-November to begin the weekend of December 2nd. Anyone who is not using the envelopes and wishes to be removed, please call the rectory.

Our Shining Stars

We want to congratulate our Shining Stars who are being recognized this month by Catholic Charities: Dante Catalfomo, Eily Kochon, and Mary Sommer. We are proud of all of you. Congratulations!

CATHOLIC CHARITIES COLLECTION

Our second collection next weekend, November 17th and 18th is to support the Catholic Charities Campaign for Charity and Justice. There are countless families in the Archdiocese of New York living in poverty. This collection will empower parishes and communities to address the challenges they face. These funds will be directed as grants, to parishes and community-based organizations to fund local anti-poverty ministries and initiatives. By supporting this collection, you give those on the margins a helping hand.



Thanksgiving Baskets

We ask your generosity for our

Thanksgiving baskets for the needy. In your shopping, look for canned, boxed or jarred items. Also, cash to buy turkeys will be welcomed. Food donations may be left in the rear of the church and cash donations may be put in an envelope with "Turkey" on it, and dropped in the collection basket. We will be collecting until November 15th. Please no expired food items. Thank you



Anointing Service

We will be celebrating the Sacrament this year immediately after the 8am and 10 am Masses on Sunday, December 2nd. The front area of the center aisle of

the church, will be reserved for those attending.

Free Vocation Panel & BBQ Dinner

Sponsored by: CatholicHV & The Vocation Office of the Archdiocese of New York Saturday, November 17th 5:00PM - 7:00PM

Mount Saint Mary College
Dominican Center Cafe - Bottom Floor
330 Powell Ave. Newburgh, NY
Join Catholic HV and the Office of
Vocations for the Archdiocese for an
evening of great BBQ and great discussion
on where God may be calling you. Our
semi-annual vocations panel and dinner will

feature representatives from the priesthood, male & female religious life, diaconate, marriage as well as the single life. Learn about their journeys figuring out their vocation and ask questions! And the best part is that it's all FREE! For more info: Luigi.Manente@archny.org or Facebook Invite

THE DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET AND THE FLAME OF LOVE

ROSARY will be prayed in Community here At St. Peter's EVERY THIRD SATURDAY OF THE MONTH. Our First Holy

Hour will be Nov. 17th. At 3PM. Marie Walsh and Debbie Ferry will be leading this in front of the Blessed Sacrament. Please come And bring a friend, child, neighbor, and of course yourself... Thank YOU. Nov. 17th, 3 PM. To 4pm

Would you like to be an Altar Server for Saint Peter's Parish?

We Need You!

Become more involved by serving at Mass. We will provide the training. All you have to do is show up with enthusiasm and a heart that is ready to participate in Mass in a new way! If you are:

- 4th Grader in the 2018/2019-school calendar year, or above, and
- Have received First Holy Communion, and
- Reliable and willing to serve at Mass, and
- Able to attend training sessions
- Then you are eligible to serve! contact Laura Kochon 845-514-2121,
- Laurajames03@msn.com for more information

Month of Remembrance This month we commence celebrating a time of remembrance of those who have gone before. What a perfect way to remember a loved one with a Mass intention.

Rosary Altar Society

Next weekend team three is scheduled